
 
 

 
 
Dear New SOMA Skin & Laser Patient: 
 
Thank you for choosing SOMA Skin & Laser.  We are committed to providing you with 
the highest quality medical service.  Please help us to serve you by completing the 
enclosed forms, or filling out the forms on our website at www.somalaser.com, prior to 
your appointment.  This will make your check-in a lot quicker. 
 
We are confident that our state-of-the-art facilities and highly trained professional staff 
will exceed your expectations.  We offer a full range of medical, surgical, and cosmetic 
dermatology services, as well as a range of carefully selected skin care products, 
available both at our practice and on our website. 
 
We are always here to serve you and want to hear from you.  Nothing is more important 
to us than your opinion, question or comment.  If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Ehrenreich, MD, FAAD 
Medical Director 
 
  

http://www.somalaser.com/

